
 

December 26, 2019 – March 29, 2020 

 

 

Message from the Leader of the Official Opposition 

 

I am delighted to extend my warmest personal greetings to all those attending 

performances by Shen Yun Performing Arts.   

 

I was pleased to learn of this world-renowned classical Chinese dance and music 

company’s return to Canada for their 2019/20 Season.  Shen Yun Performing Arts 

has captivated international audiences with a remarkable show of athleticism, 

artistry and grace.  Inspired by millennia-old Chinese culture, these performances 

have introduced thousands to lost traditions that honour timeless virtues.  I know 

that you will find an appreciative audience in Canada. 

 

On behalf of my colleagues in Canada’s Official Opposition, I commend the 

organizers and sponsors for bringing this magnificent show to Canada.  Please 

accept my best wishes for memorable performances. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
The Hon. Andrew Scheer, P.C., M.P. 

Leader of the Official Opposition 


